
																					Maya	Ilyinichna,	born	1928	in	Rybnitsa,	Moldova	

Maria	Peisovna,	born	1925,	Balti,	Moldova	 Join	us	in	helping	to	supply	the	food,	heat,	medicine	and		
	

	

	

	

	

Share	your	bounty	and	spread	your	joy	

The	 autumn	 is	 a	 time	 of	 harvest.	 	 But	 for	 the	 elderly	
Holocaust	Survivors	of	Eastern	Europe,	no	matter	how	
fruitful	the	harvest	around	them,	they	are	forced	to	exist	
on	very	little.		

"There	is	no	money	for	food.		At	times	there	is	no	money	
even	for	bread.		

We	are	children	of	war.	We	didn’t	have	childhood	or	
youth,	and	now	no	serenity	of	old	age.	We	are	grateful	
to	you	for	paying	attention	to	us."		

Many	cupboards	are	bare	

The	long	winter	months	are	very	difficult.	Food	and	fuel	
are	 scarce.	 Many	 survivors	 are	 too	 frail	 to	 grow	 and	
harvest	their	own	food,	let	alone	chop	firewood.	Heating	
systems	in	cities	are	often	broken,	in	need	of	repair.	Only	
your	compassion	can	help.		

"Without	your	support	it	would	not	have	been	possible	to	replace	the	broken	heating	equipment.	Now	our	
apartment	is	warm	and	cozy,	and	that	all	happened	because	of	you."	

Also,	 as	 survivors	 age,	 there	 is	 an	 ever-increasing	 need	 for		
medical	 care	 and	 home	 care,	 and	 these	 are	 in	 short	 supply.	
Survivors	 across	 Belarus,	 Estonia,	 Latvia,	 Lithuania,	 Moldova,	
Russia,	Transnistria	and	Ukraine	are	still	struggling.		

	"I	am	often	sick,	and	in	need	of	care	and	medical	help."	 

	This	Autumn,	please	remember	our	survivors	
	

home-care	these	individuals	so	desperately	need,	and	the	loving	compassion	that	gives	them	hope.	

	



	 	Iosif	Davidovich,	born	1939,	Village	Kruti,	Ukraine			

	
	

Your	help	is	appreciated		

"We	Holocaust	survivors	are	grateful	to	you	and	your	
friends	for	your	kindness	and	attention	to	us.	We	have	
suffered	a	lot	in	our	lives,	witnessed	the	deaths	of	our	
parents,	friends	and	neighbors.		

We	went	 thought	 starvation	during	 the	war,	waiting	
for	possible	death	from	fascists.		All	of	these	sufferings	
affected	our	health.			

Very	few	people	sympathize	with	us.		

You	are	among	those	few.		

We	greatly	appreciate	everything	you	do	for	us	and	
your	selfless	help."	

	
				e	
				“I	am	thankful	to	everybody	who	helps		
						us	to	survive,	to	those	who	care	about		
						us	and	remember	us,	and	who	support		
						us	financially	and	emotionally.			

						Thank	you.”			

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Sara	Samuilovna,	born	1923	in	Kalarash,	Moldova	-	
	with	Founder	Zane	Buzby,	April	2018,	during	The	Survivor	

Mitzvah	Project's	Emergency	Aid	Expedition	

Donate online at www.survivormitzvah.org  
or by check: 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project 
2658 Griffith Park Blvd., Ste. #299 

Los Angeles, CA 90039 

800-905-6160  survivormitzvah@gmail.com    213-622-5050 
 

The Survivor Mitzvah Project is a 501c3 non-profit public charity 

	

Donate Charitable	Gifts  	
of	STOCK or SECURITIES  

to The Survivor Mitzvah Project 
s	

SMP’s Broker: Wells Fargo Bank  
SMP’s Account Number: 24120654 

DTC (Depository Trust Company)	#0141  
 

survivormitzvah.org/gifts-of-stocks-or-securities		

	

	

100%	of	your	donation	goes	directly	into	the	hands	of	an	elderly	Holocaust	survivor	in	desperate	need!	
	

With	your	support,	we	can	continue	providing	compassionate	care	where	it	is	needed	the	most.	


